
Goshen Elementary School 
4040 Old Waynesboro Road 

706.796.4646 
Ms. Cindy Scoggins 

 
Title I Annual Meeting 

Thursday, September 30, 2021 3:30 PM 
Virtual Meeting 

Click HERE to join the meeting! 
 

ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 
 

 
 

Please make plans to attend and participate in this very important 

meeting as we discuss and revisit the many aspects of Title I Parent 

Engagement for the 2021-2022 School year. Your presence and 

participation will be greatly appreciated.   
 

Topics of discussion will be as follows: 
 

Title I Program     Parents Right to Know 
School-Parent Compact    Parent and Family Engagement Policy 
Budget/Funding     Building Capacity 
Assessments     Curriculum 
Volunteer Opportunities    School Goals 
School Improvement      
 

Parents, we need you! You do not want to miss this opportunity to learn about and 
participate in the Title I Parent and Family Engagement program at your school! 

 

For more information, contact the school office or your parent facilitator/designee: 
Amelia Barnes 706.796.4646 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3a271d4649cb7c4ca1be807fcfcc051341%40thread.skype/1632415987453?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2230b22d40-7362-4f17-83a9-2530927b6f65%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221204bc39-4fd7-46da-b68e-50b9e71c6a29%22%7d

